
 
 
 
We’re hosting a Renaissance College Open House Community Night on Thursday, February 23rd, and 
we’d love for you to join us!  
 
This is the perfect opportunity to explore the beautiful Maggie Jean Chestnut building, meet your future 
classmates and connect with our talented faculty and alumni.  
 
If you haven’t applied yet, we’ll be offering admission on the spot and we’ll even waive your application 
fee! 
 
Just follow these steps prior to the event  

• Apply to leadership studies at Renaissance College. 

• Choose the "pay later" option when prompted for payment. 

• Request a copy of your transcript and current high school courses from your guidance 

counsellor or the institution you attend. Please ensure that the transcript is in a sealed envelope. 

• Complete your in-person interview at the event. 

https://www.unb.ca/admissions/applying-to-unb/

